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Learning Together for Life 

                                                                                     

                                                                                               Tuesday 8th September 2021  

 
Carlton Lodge Residential  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are all very excited about our trip to Carlton Lodge tomorrow. 
We just wanted to update you regarding last minute arrangements.  

 
Market Rasen 

Due to the roadworks on Dear Street, the bus isn’t able to get down to school to collect us in the 
morning. We have arranged to meet the bus in the market place. Please bring your child to school 

for 8.45am as normal but you are welcome to take their luggage with you to meet your child at the 
bus when they arrive there from school.  

Please can you ensure you hand over any medication to staff when you bring your child to school, 
not in the market place as they are leaving.  

 
As you aware, we are currently following the latest Covid 19 guidance. This will apply to the children 

during the residential if they display any of the known symptoms.  
 

If your child displays any symptoms, we will contact you to make arrangements for their collection 
from Carlton Lodge. We are working closely with Carlton Lodge to follow the guidance throughout 
the trip, including lots of outside activities, regular handwashing and ventilation in rooms.  
 
Please can you ensure you have an arrangement in place should your child need to be collected or 

let us know if this may be a problem so we can support with arrangements should the situation arise. 
 

We are hoping that we won’t need to contact you but we need to be prepared in the case of any 
child or adult displaying Covid 19 symptoms.  

 
Any concerns or further questions please call me at school or email me: 

nichola.allerston@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  
 

Kind regards 
 

Nichola Allerston  
 

Acting Executive Head Teacher  
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